
CDMC Minutes 
October 3, 2018  
 
Mrs. Logan started the CDMC meeting at 4:15 pm at Alta Vista Elementary library on Tuesday, 
October 3, 2018.  Introductions were made.  12 staff members were in attendance (including 
CIS and Family Engagement Specialist), Julie Pyle (Transformation Staff), and no family or 
community members (except a teacher that’s also a campus parent).  
 
Mrs. Logan handed out the Campus Improvement Plan (CIP) and discussed the process by 
which it was created.  She highlighted the 4 major campus goals from the CIP and explained the 
organization of the plan and how the CIP was developed.  Mrs. Logan reviewed the process for 
purchasing items using federal funds.  
 
Julie Pyle discussed the new accountability system.  The campus received a rating of 71 
overall, with 70% of the score coming from School Progress (74 points).  The campus did not 
meet standard on student achievement (Domain 1), which received a score of 57. Domain 4 
(30%) score was 65.  Julie led the group through an activity to evaluate what scores students 
would need to meet growth and performance goals.  She emphasized the importance of 
students maintaining “Masters” performance.  
 
Mrs. Logan asked staff for feedback from Open House.  Bearden liked having the presentation 
in the cafeteria for Title 1/Parent Involvement.  The rotations didn’t work as well as planned.  
 
Ms. Ligawa discussed the STARS Book Club for grades 2-5. Ms. Hernandez reviewed the 
mentor program, which kicks off at 9:30 on Thursday.  
 
Mrs. Logan concluded the meeting at 5:15 pm.  


